
The deadline to submit information for 
the next newsletter is 9 am  

on August 30th. 

September 11th - October 16th  

 

Sunday School 

9:00 AM  
 

for 4 years old to 4th grade 
upstairs 

 

Children’s 

Church  10:30 AM  
  

for 4 years old to 4th grade 
during service 

Find out more info  

on our website: 

www.hosannalutheran.com 

A newsletter for members and friends of Hosanna Lutheran Church                                          August 18, 2016 

 

August 28 
 

Chicken Nuggets, 
Mashed  Potatoes and 
Green Beans 

If you are   
interested in being      

baptized or having a 
child baptized, please 

call the church office to 
let us know. 

Our Spiritual Growth Cam-
paign, Committed to Christ – 
Six Steps to a Generous Life, 
begins September 11th.         
Hosanna will   provide one book 
per family, but if you would like 
to help defray the cost or need 
an additional one, $5 covers 
each book.  Please pick up your 
book at the Info Center.  A book-
mark reading schedule is       
i n c l u d e d  w i t h  e a c h 
copy. Committed to Christ – Six 
Steps to a Generous Life offers a 
clear vision of six expectations 
the Lord has for us: Prayer, Bible 
Reading, Attending Worship, 
Witnessing, Giving, and Service. 

Sundays,  
5:30 - 7:30 pm 

3rd - 12th grade 

Dinner is provided 
 

All participants must      
register to attend.  
Parents must sign  

There will be no Youth 
Night on September 4th 

due to the Labor Day  
Holiday 



2480 Highway 190 East 
Mandeville, LA  70448 

985-727-9200 FAX 985-727-9275 
Email:  office@HosannaLutheran.com 
Website:  www.HosannaLutheran.com 

Paul Olsen - Interim Pastor 
Marilyn Boudreaux - Preschool Director 
Vicki Entzel - Small Group Coordinator 

Trudy Miller -  Office Manager 
Stacy James - Administrative Assistant 

Troy King - Bookkeeper 
Brian Johnson-Osborn - Director of Music at 10:30 am 
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Our  program is 9 am - 1 pm for 
18 month through 5 year olds. 
 
 *18 month to 2 year olds 
 *2 and 3 year olds 
    Tues/Thurs or Mon/Wed/Fri 
 *2,3,4, or 5 year olds 
    Mon - Fri 
 
Monday and Wednesday we offer 
extended days until 3 pm. Call 
Marilyn Boudreaux, Director at 
624-5525 for additional             
information. 

Now taking registrations for 
the 2016-17 school year 

Meet every Thursday  

9:00 AM- 12:30 PM and on the 

second Tuesday of each month 

9:00 AM- 11:00 AM for quilting 

lessons and 12:30 PM-3:00 PM 

for quilting 

No Experience Necessary! 

Join us to see what love creates! 

Hosanna Quilters  

Adult Bible Study  
Sundays at 8:00 AM in the 

Prayer Room.   

All are welcome! 

HCP Teacher  
Installation  

 

August 28th  
during both services 

Congregational 
Care Team 

 
The Congregational Care Team 
supports the spiritual, emotional, 
and physical needs of our        
Hosanna family by making  visits 
to nursing homes, the home-
bound, and the hospitalized; 
providing spiritually uplifting cards 
and grief books; making phone 
calls and offering communion to 
the homebound, and more. Can 
we help you or a Hosanna    
member you know in need? Just 
call the church office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Stressed? Discouraged?  
Lonely? Sad?   

Don’t Suffer Alone.   
Help is Available. 

 

Sometimes we fall into a trap where 
we think it’s a sign of weakness to ask 
for help. So when we’re stressed,    
discouraged, lonely, or sad, we try to 
keep our struggles hidden and are  
reluctant to ask for help.  However, 
that’s not God’s plan.  Galatians 6:2 
says, “Bear one another’s burdens, 
and so fulfill the law of Christ.”  God 
wants us to care for others - and allow 
others to care for us in our time of 
need.   

If you’re sad or struggling inside, don’t 
suffer alone.  Ask for help.  We’ve 
got a team of Stephen Ministers who 
are ready to provide confidential one-to
-one care, encouragement, and      
support to help you thorough a tough 
time.  Find out more about Stephen 
Ministry by talking with one of our   
Stephen Leaders:  Blair and Lois 
Sundquist.  Our Stephen Ministers are 
ready to bring God’s love and care into 
your life.   


